
 

 

 

 

 

From the offices of 

                                                               

  LORI M. TYACK            Franklin 

County Municipal Court Clerk 
 

 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

For Immediate Release    Contact:  Marilynn Stephens 

November 29, 2016                                    614.645.8193 
 

 
                
  

Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk’s Office Unveils a New Responsive 

Website Design on Monday, November 28 

 

 
 

The Franklin County Municipal Clerk’s Office unveiled a new responsive website design on Monday, 
November 28.  The new design was created with readability and user friendly ease for those on the 
move. The website will self-adjust to all devices, large or small.  Mobile visitors will enjoy directions 
that link to their phone’s navigation and simple linked phone numbers for a quick and easy tap and 
call experience.  The Clerk’s public access records search also received a facelift to make it more 
efficient and useful to our users.  

“It’s all about service! Providing information on demand in a responsive design for everyday users,” 
Tyack said. 

You may view the new website by visiting www.fcmcclerk.com.   
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